







Find Out More

You can find out more from the Independent Reviewing Officers team: Room 1, Moulsecoomb Hub South, Hodshrove Lane, Brighton BN2 4SE. IRO Team main number: 01273 295973

IRO main email: Reviewingofficers@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk
Who will be at my Review?


Your Independent Reviewing Officer 


Your Social Worker 


Your Foster carer/guardian/key workers 


If it is safe, your parents 


Sometimes someone from your school/college 


Sometimes someone from health 














Do I have to go to my Review?


This is a meeting about you, and about how you are being cared for.  It’s also a chance to celebrate your achievements and the good things that have been happening. 


It makes sense that you should be there to tell us what you think, but no-one can make you come to these meetings if you don’t want to.  You don’t have to stay for the whole meeting if you don’t want to and you can get involved in other ways – see our ‘TOP TIPS’ for having your say. 








What Independent Reviewing Officers (IROs) want you to know about care plan review meetings








TOP TIPS FOR HAVING YOUR SAY


There are lots of different ways that you can have your say:


Come to the meeting 


via your child-friendly care plan


text, phone or email your IRO


meet your IRO before or between review meetings


make an audio or video tape setting out your views 


Use a CD Rom or computer programme 


Invite an advocate to come to the review to put forward your views 








Can I bring a friend?


Yes! You can ask to bring a friend or advocate to your review meeting to support you and help you to say what you think and feel.  If you want to bring someone to your next review meeting you can tell your Social Worker.








Do I get a say in what I want?


Yes! See our ‘TOP TIPS’ for having your say. We really want you to have your say because this meeting is about you and your life.  If you have some difficulties with language, or a visual or hearing impairment or other disability, it is VERY important that you still let us know what is happening in your life.  What arrangements can we make to assist you?  Your social worker should work with you and your carer/key worker/guardian to get your views, wishes and feelings. 





If you think there is something we can do better to help you do that – please let us know.

















What happens if I can’t come or don’t want to attend my review?


If you can’t come to your review meeting – you can ask your social worker or IRO to change the meeting time so that you can attend.  If you can’t attend for some reason please tell your IRO or Social Worker how you would like to give your views so that they can take them into account.  You can find out more about this in our ‘TOP TIPS’ for having your say.








What if there’s someone I don’t want to be at my review?


You can tell your social worker, IRO or foster carer if there’s anyone that you don’t want to be at your Review meeting – or if there is someone else you want to invite.








Will I meet my IRO before my review?


Before your review meeting you can meet with your IRO on your own (or with a friend or advocate if you want) about what is important to you, about what you want and how you are being looked after and you can tell them about any worries that you have. You can also say what you want in terms of your care plan. You can also say where you would like your IRO to meet with you and when would be a good time to meet.








What will happen after the Review meeting?


IROs want to know what you think about your review meetings.  Your IRO will give you a ‘Rate My Review’ card so you can let them know how well they chaired your review!


You can also tell them by writing to them, by email or ringing them.





Your social worker will go through what was decided at your review so you can update your care plan together. 





You may also get a letter from your IRO reminding you of how you can contact them so if you forgot to say something in your review then you can get back it touch with your IRO or speak with your social worker or foster carer and ask them to pass your message on. 











